
I respectfully request that you pass SB 2331 bill to form a state-led group to work with the 
park and interest groups to ensure long-term management of this special heard of horses 
in the TRNP that mean so much to many people of North Dakota and others such as myself 
from other parts of the country who want to save a piece of heritage of our country.  We 
can’t wipe everything out because it’s not convenient for some who have monetary goals.  
We have to preserve some things for future generations and this heard of wild horses is one 
of those things. 


